

## Marine Corps League #1284 Road Detachment



P.O. Box 245, Manville, NJ 08835

March 26, 2016

Dear members of DAV Chapter 16,

On behalf of the officers and members of Marine Corps League #1284, Road Detachment, I would like to thank you for your participation in our annual Toys for Tots Program.

The mission of the Toys for Tots Program is to collect new, unwrapped toys during October, November and December each year, and distribute those toys as Christmas gifts to less fortunate children in the community.

The goal of Toys for Tots is to deliver, through a new toy at Christmas, a message of hope to less fortunate youngsters that will assist them in becoming responsible, productive, patriotic citizens.

With the help of organizations such as yours they were able to accomplish their mission and meet their goals. Job well done!

Thank you,

James Zebrowski

Senior Vice Commandant Marine Corps League #1284

Road Detachment.



